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In addition to meeting the Superintendent Leadership Quality
Standard (SLQS) and the criteria set out in Board Policy 12,

Appendix B, Superintendent Lewis speaks to her work leading
the Division at every public board meeting.  Here are a few

highlights since the November 10th PBM!   
 

Finalized the 3YEP and AERR  Finalized
the 2020-2021
Audit Report

Prepared the Agenda
Packages for the
COTW and Public
Board Meetings 

Attended the ASBA FGM

Attended the
PSBAA FGM
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